
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #3  

WEST LONDON DYKE MASTER REPAIR PLAN  

 

 

The West London Dyke is 2,374 m  long and runs along the west bank of the North Branch of the Thames 

River from Oxford Street to the forks of the Thames River and then along the west bank of the Main Branch 

to the west side of the Wharncliffe Road Bridge.  The City of London owns the dyke and through an 

agreement, the Upper Thames River Conservation Authority (UTRCA) undertakes major maintenance 

activities. 

The UTRCA retained Stantec Consulting Ltd. in 2009 to complete a Master Repair Plan covering the next 20-

year period to address aging infrastructure, flood protection, public use, and integration of other City 

initiatives.  The study was placed on hold in early 2013 pending updates to flood elevation information.  

With new information now available, Stantec is in the process of completing the Master Repair Plan. 

This study is being conducted as a Master Plan (Phases 1 and 2) under the Municipal Class Environmental 

Assessment process (Municipal Engineer’s Association, as amended in June 2007 and 2011).  Under this 

process, First Nations, agency and public input is invited for incorporation into the planning and design for 

this study.  The third and final Public Information Centre will be held on: 

Date:  Thursday, September 10, 2015 

Time:  4:30pm to 6:30pm (open house format)  

Location: Kiwanis Community Centre, 78 Riverside Drive, London ON 

The presentation material will be available for viewing on the City’s website at: 

http://www.london.ca/residents/Environment/EAs/Pages/West-London-Dyke-Master-Repair-Plan.aspx  

and on the UTRCA’s website at http://thamesriver.on.ca/water-management/london-dyke-system after the 

PIC.  If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please contact: 

Rick Goldt, C.E.T. 
Supervisor, Water Control 

Structures 
1424 Clarke Road 

London ON  N5V 5B9 
goldtr@thamesriver.on.ca 

Chris McIntosh, P.Eng. 
Environmental Services Engineer 

City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue, P.O. Box 5035 

London ON  N6A 4L9 
cmcintos@london.ca 

Cameron Gorrie, P.Eng. 
Project Engineer 

Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
600-171 Queens Avenue 

London ON  N6A 5J7 
cameron.gorrie@stantec.com 

 

Interested parties wishing to be added to the project mailing list should also contact one of the above.  

Following the Public Information Centre, further comments are invited for incorporation into the planning 

and design of this project and will be received until September 25, 2015.   

Personal information collected and recorded at the Public Information Centre or submitted in writing on this subject is 

collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001 and will be used by City and UTRCA staff in their review of this 

study.  Any written submission, including names and contact information will be made available to the public through 

the publication of the Master Repair Plan document. 

http://www.london.ca/residents/Environment/EAs/Pages/West-London-Dyke-Master-Repair-Plan.aspx
http://thamesriver.on.ca/water-management/london-dyke-system/

